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January Character Counts

February 1
Band Solo/Ensemble 

Contest

February 11
Orchestra Pre-UIL

February 13
DC Trip Meeting

February 14
Student/Faculty 
Basketball Game

February 14
Student Council Dance

February 21
Early Release

March 9 - 13
Spring Break

Athletics

Basketball Playoffs - January 29 
Girls: 7B/8B @ George Ranch HS

Boys:  7B/8B @ Fulshear HS

Student Council Dance!
Sign Up to 

Donate and Volunteer
http://bit.ly/2G0YhG4

Basketball Playoffs - January 30
Girls: 7A/8A @ Fulshear HS

Boys:  7A/8A @ George Ranch HS

Track Tryouts – Feb 10-13
Arrive at 6:30 am

http://bit.ly/2G0YhG4


Taylor Weber 

Nominated by: Mrs. Baker

Emily Foreman 

Nominated by: Mrs. Reyna

Each group will get a photo with Mr. Semmler and the story will be put on the Leaman Facebook page.



New  

Information  

This Week









Attention students going on the 

New York/Philadelphia/Washington DC trip: 

It’s time to get excited! We leave on March 6th

If you are going with us to the Big Apple, 

you are asked to attend the pre-trip meeting scheduled for 

February 13th at 5:30 pm in the LGI room at Leaman JH.

We will discuss all the important details regarding the trip such as 

departure info, how to pack for the trip, and what to expect. 

Coach Walters asks that all student travelers and their parents attend the 

meeting. It will last for approximately one hour.

Contact Coach Walters with questions  twalters@lcisd.org.

mailto:twalters@lcisd.org




Ongoing 
Information/

Notices



Believe Kids Fundraiser Volunteers 

Needed

Welcome Back Charger Nation!

Your Friends of Leaman PTO is kicking off it's 

Spring fundraising effort and we need your help! 

Five volunteers are needed Thursday, January 

30th from 9 AM ~ 12 PM to help 

prepare, organize, and deliver packets to 

classroom for our Believe Kids fundraiser. On 

Friday, January 31st, we'll need 4 or 5 volunteers 

to help quickly canvas classrooms with a delivery 

of cool treats to teachers for the event kickoff!

Believe Kids is our biggest fundraiser of the year 

so please consider helping us kick it off right!  

And don’t forget to check out the Spring catalog 

and fun incentives when your Believe Kids packet 

comes home on Friday, January 31st!

Check out the sign up link below and help us get 

this semester Charged UP!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4

FA5A723AAFE3-believe2

WORKROOM VOLUNTEERS

Leaman JH teachers need your help!  Our 

hardworking teachers sure do appreciate 

assistance from our copy volunteers.  

Volunteers can come in on Tuesdays or 

Fridays.  Workroom duties primarily include 

making copies for teachers.  Copy 

requirements will vary from week to week but 

workroom volunteers can usually expect 1 – 2 

hours of work.  Please follow the link below 

for more information and to sign up for 

workroom volunteer:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5

A723AAFE3-workroom

FRONT OFFICE VOLUNTEERS

Ms. Crawford in the Front Office needs 

help from 12:00 – 1:00 daily. Front Office 

volunteers will answer phones, sign in 

visitors, deliver items, and attend to 

various office needs. The front office is a 

dynamic work area during the lunch 

period so this volunteer position requires 

an introduction and hands-on training to 

introduce you to the DLJH office 

procedures. To set up a convenient time 

so you can familiarize yourself with the 

front office before you select your 

volunteer days, please contact Trish 

Carroll at friendsofleaman@gmail.com

Remember to check out the Friends of Leaman 

Store!  Don’t stress - pick up a homework pass for 

that hard working Charger!  Or join the Lightning 

Club and have your Family Bolt proudly displayed in 

the cafeteria! Go to Leamanpto.org to Charge UP 

your Spring semester!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5A723AAFE3-believe2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FA5A723AAFE3-workroom
file:///C:/Users/owner/Desktop/PTO/friendsofleaman@gmail.com

























